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SUMMARY 

 

Q. To what extent are the following issues impacting your business right now? 

 



Q. Thinking about the immediate future, how do you expect the following issues to impact 
your business as Omicron spreads throughout the community, either before or after the 5 
February reopening? 

 

 

Q. How prepared is your businesses for re-opening on February 5th? 

 

 

Q. In what ways is your business preparing to continue working? 

 

 

 



Q. Specific to managing your people what approaches have you recently adopted or 
intend to adopt as WA reopens its borders? 

 

 

Q. In terms of location of your staff, how will you manage the upcoming period? 

 

 

Q. What support does your business need from the Government? 

 


